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~ COMPLETED!

6 NEW FANS INSTALLED AT
BLK 206A BOON LAY DRIVE MULTI-PURPOSE HALL

Dear residents,

I'm pleased to announce the completion of 6 new fans at
Blk 206A Boon Lay Drive Multi-purpose Hall.

Thank you for understanding and support during the
installation period and | look forward to the completion of
; more improvement projects in our town.

Together, we can make Boon Lay our best home.

F

Desmond Lee

MP for West Coast GRC (Boon Lay)




